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I strongly support both parts of the proposed legislation. Confiscated weapons should 
be destroyed to prevent them finding their way back into criminal activity. There is no
reason that I can imagine for any citizen to need rapid fire weapons, and they are 
being used in many of the horrific shootings around the country. I have to believe that
in our own case, Lewiston, that the human toll would have been much reduced if this 
type of weapon had not been available.
Thank you for your consideration. 


